

BPI SYSTEMS LIMITED
HEAD OFFICE: P.O. Box 10-099,
Wellington, New Zealand.
Agriculture House, 12-22 Johnston Street,
Phone (04) 720-773. Telex 30295 Agricom.
Fax (04) 720-170.

26 November 1985

Ms Lillian Dunn Auckland Home Birth Association PO Box 7093 Wellesly Street AUCKLAND

Dear Lillian

Thank you for your letter of November 16 and my apologies for the delay in replying to you.

I have put your association on the directory of women's ogranisations and look forward to receiving any publicity material or information generated by your group.

To give you a better idea of how Aditel works I have enclosed some brochures. If you have any further questions after reading these please do not hesitate to contact me.

Once again, thankyou for your letter.

Yours sincerely

Sue Reid EDITOR "WOMEN'S FORUM"